

College of Architecture, Planning & Design

# APDesign E-News 12.01.14



APDESIGN ALUMNI HONOREES - CHANG GALLERY EXHIBIT RUNS THROUGH DEC 5

# **2014 ALUMNI HONOREES**

The 2014 honorees are Jason Gregory, Wichita, Kansas; Brian Pelack, St. Louis, Missouri; Benedict Ehreth, Bismarck, North Dakota; and Gregory Thomas Spaw, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania.

The honorees were selected by the department or program from which they received their degree. They will visit Manhattan Dec. 4-5 to meet with students and faculty, participate in class and studio visits, and be honored at a luncheon. An exhibit of their professional work is on display in Seaton Hall's Chang Gallery through Dec. 5. The exhibit is free and open to the public from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. weekdays.

## -MORE-

# **MIND MIXER**

### **NEW MIND MIXER TOPIC:**

As a bicycle commuter to campus and Seaton Hall, what is your ideal, envisioned bicycle parking solution?

http://seatonhalldesignideaforum.mindmixer.com/

# THIRD FLOOR TIDBITS - WEIGEL LIBRARY

PIZZA IN THE PIERCE - ENJOY A SLICE ON US!
Take time for a study/studio break! Stop by Pierce
Commons Monday evening, December 8th, for a slice
or two of pizza and other refreshments! The pizza,
provided by K-State Libraries, will be ready about 9:30
pm. APDesign Student Organizations are providing
other treats for you to enjoy that evening - rumor has it
there will be hot beverages, root beer floats, veggie
trays and granola bars. Weigel Library supports you

# UPCOMING EVENTS

# Surviving Finals Workshop [SPECIAL TOPIC] Tuesday December

Tuesday, December 2, 4 p.m., Leasure Hall 13

# Walk-In Wednesday [SPECIAL TOPIC]

Wednesday, December 3, 12-4 p.m., Holtz Hall

### Sing-A-Long

Friday, December 5, Pierce Commons, 5:30p.m.

# Commissioner Mitchell J. Silver, FAICP, PP, RTPI (hon.)

MLK Lecture | Community Planning January 20, 2015 K-State Union Forum Hall

## **Stay Connected**

**APDesign Website** 

throughout the semester with resources, services, technology and now pizza!

# Like us on Facebook

Follow us on twitter

K-State Website
Weigel Library Website

# PHOTO COMPETITION

The Thomas A. Tyler and Answers Inc.
APDesign Architectural and Environmental
Student Photography
Competition will take place January 2015 for the Chang Gallery exhibition running
January 12 - February 6, 2015.

In this competition, professionals, will evaluate the five categories of competition: black & white, landscape, exterior architecture,



2013 Best in Show winner, Wesley Gross "Hull"

interiors & architectural details, and other subject matter.

Entries are due to the Communications & Events Office (214 Seaton Hall) by 5 p.m. December 12.

All entries must be framed and accompanied by the attached form. Click here to download submission form

# **AAUW FELLOWSHIPS**

Please note the following opportunity for women graduate students:



AAUW International Fellowships for women graduate students and postdoc, DEADLINE Dec. 1, 2014

http://www.k-state.edu/today/announcement.php? id=10952&category=news&referredBy=K-State%20Today%20Archive

Applications are available at the association's website: <a href="http://www.aauw.org/what-we-do/educational-funding-and-awards/">http://www.aauw.org/what-we-do/educational-funding-and-awards/</a>

# SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITY

There are a number of scholarship available to all APDesign students. Click here for guidelines on how to apply and receive scholarships for the 2015-2016 school year.

## **SECURITY REMINDER**



As we approach the holiday season, it is important for each of us to remember that while we all share good will towards everyone in our APDesign Community we must remain vigilant about protecting ourselves, and each other against damage and theft.

Even with the new security systems we must all do our part like making sure doors are locked, reporting suspicious activity, taking home computers or locking up computers when away for long periods of time is a simple but effective way of keeping possessions safe.

Some of the recent security enhancements include a large number of security cameras that are live 24 hours a day to record any activity in our entrances, exits and corridors. Key card locks have also been added to many of the lab doors. Again, this is to protect the college and keep out unauthorized users. We all sincerely hope that you have a wonderful and restful holiday and come back better than ever!

Please remember that technology and restricted access alone are not enough to avoid all criminal activity. In this case please lock all doors, secure all equipment and belongings, remove door stops, lock windows, avoid working or walking alone and be sure to report any suspicious activity immediately.

The K-State Police can be reached by calling (785) 532-6412 on in an emergency, do not hesitate to call 911.

#### IN ADDITION!

Please be sure to back-up your data to an external hard drive and do not leave this with your primary computer. Some data can be stored through your account on our servers. (We are working to increase this capacity.

The work all of you are doing here is significant and important. We raise this issue of safety not to cause fear, but to avoid the feeling of violation and loss of security that comes with thievery.

# **MCELWEE AWARD**

Nominations are being accepted for the 2015 <u>APDesign McElwee Faculty Teaching Award</u>. Please submit a Notice of intent to nominate by letter or e-mail to lisash@ksu.edu by Friday, February 3, 2015. Refer to the Memo for more details.

# SING A LONG DECEMBER 5 IN THE PIERCE COMMONS AT 5:30

It is that time of the year when we start practicing for our annual sing-along. You are invited you to join Assistant Prof. Richter O'Connell and Associate Prof. Vibhavari Jani this year! We need your help in spreading cheer.



Practice will be tomorrow, Friday, November 21 at 12:45 in the IAPD Crit Room. Everyone is welcome! Please also ask your friends who enjoy singing or playing an instruments to join us. We feel it would be fun if there are more singers and players.

This year we also want to make this an event that represents the diversity of our student body. If you know songs in other languages, we would love to share it with others. So bring your instruments, bring your voices and let us spread some cheer!!!

College of Architecture, Planning & Design | (785) 532-5950 | apdesignt@ksu.edu | 115 Seaton Hall

Kansas State University

Manhattan, KS 66505